
                GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Friday, February 28, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Mac & Cheese 

   Crispy Chicken Patty 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Attention all athletes! The boys' volleyball season is right around the corner. If you are 

interested in trying out, please attend a brief informational meeting after school on 

Friday, March 6th in the main gym. If you cannot attend, please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Rolfe. 

 

2. Dare to Dream will meet on Tuesday, March 3rd after school with Ms. Ramirez in Room 

102A. See you there! 

 

3. Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school TODAY until 4 p.m. in the culinary arts 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  New members 

are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. 

Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone after school! 

 

4. 7th and 8th grade volleyball practice has been cancelled for today! Please see the coaches 

for more details!   

 

 


